
Embassy of Japan Engages Students at Bishop Anstey High School’s International Night  

On June 13, 2025, the Embassy of Japan participated in Bishop Anstey High School’s 

International Night. The Embassy of Japan’s exhibition featured various aspects of Japanese 

culture, including manga, happi coats, and interactive games. Students and attendees enjoyed 

playing daruma otoshi (Japanese wood stacking game) and learning about Japanese culture. 

Informational materials on the JET Programme and MEXT scholarships were shared, 

encouraging interest in educational opportunities. A standout moment was a student led 

performance in happi coats and kimonos, which captivated the audience. 

The Embassy of Japan looks forward to continuing its cultural exchange initiatives and 

fostering a deeper understanding of Japan among the youth. 
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